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Peterson spent a little time discussing the statute itself regarding concealed 
carry.  The exemption for universities to deny concealed carry inside buildings 
will expire on July 1, 2017.  KBOR is crafting a policy that will govern the 
institutions underneath their purview.  Then the six state universities will be 
drafting their own policies.  It was commented that the statute seems to have 
some inconsistencies.  There was grave concern among many about the lack of 
training required in order to obtain a gun license, specifically concealed carry with 
no training.   
 
Peterson referred to the Political Activities Policy that is available on the 
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the Dec. 8th Faculty Senate meeting.  Various aspects of smoking on campus 
were discussed.  This is a very complex situation to care for.  There was 
discussion that an implementation date would be necessary if a tobacco free 
campus was put in place.  Lengthy discussion ensued.  Wood will keep 
committee members in the loop about what happens regarding the resolution on 
Tuesday.   
  

4.   The meeting was 


